UNITED STATES
%, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION IV
URANIUM RECOVERY FIELD OFFICE

80X 26326
ey DENVER, COLORADO 80226

OCT 16 1985

URFO: DL
Docket No. 40-8904
License No. SUA-1472

BP America

ATTN: Ralph Deleonardis, Manager
Environmental Propcriies

200 Public Square, 7-4406-B

Cleveland, Ohio 44114-2375

Gentlemen:

This letler refers to the special inspection conducted by D.l. Jacoby and

R.0. Gonzales of this office on September 20, 1989, of the activities
authorized by NRC Source Material License SUA-1472 and to the discussion of the
findings held by the inspectors with your representative at the conclusion of
the inspection. The enclosed NRC Inspection Report 40-8904/89-03 documents

this inspection.

The inspectiorn was an examination of the reclamation construction activities
that have been completed and the conformance with License Condition No. 33 of
Source Materia) .icense SUA-1472. The inspection consisted of sclective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews of personnel,
independent measurements and observations by the inspectors.

During this inspection, certain of your activitie. were found nct to be
conducted in full compliance with NRC requirements. Consequently, you are
required to respond to this matter in writing in accordance with the provisions
of Section 2.201 of the NRC "Rules of Practice,” Part 2, Title 10, Ccde of
Federal Regulations. Your response should be based on the specifics contained
in the Notice of Violation (Appendix A) enclosed with this le*ter.

Additionally, the inspection identified areas that are considered unresolved
items that will require additional information before we can conclude that all
sonstruction requirements have been met. As discussed between T. Osborn of
Intera and E. F. Hawkins, R. J. Gorzala2s, and D. L. Jacoby of my staff on
October 3, 1989, a response t. the unresolved items wil! be expected wituin

30 days of the da‘e of this letter. The response czn be i. the form of a

meeting or a report.

The responses directed by this letter and accompanying Notice are not subject
te the clearance procedures of the uffice of Management Budget as required by
the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.
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2 OCT 16 1989

In accordance with il CFR 2./90 of the Conc.ission's regulations, a copy of this
ietter and the enclosed inspection report wi'i be placed in the NRC's Public
Document Room.

Should you have any questions, we would be pleased to dis~uis them with you.

Sincerely,

L S

amon E. Hall
Director

enclosure:
Appendix A = Notice of Violatiecn
Appendix B = NRC Inspection Report No. 40-8904/89-03

cc: T. Osborn, Intera
Cebolleta Land Grant



